Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2009 11:34 AM

To: 'Hetrick, Eric G'

Cc: 'tperini@deltaenv.com'

Subject: RO0002969, 15803 East 14th St., San Leandro

Dear Mr. Hetrick,

We have received your October 2, 2009 letter stating the it has been more than sixty days
since you submitted a work plan to ACEH and that you will proceed with the work. We have not
reviewed the work plan and require more time to review it. Should you continue to proceed
with the fieldwork, you would be doing so without concurrence from ACEH. If no comments
arise from the review of the work plan addendum, then proceeding with the fieldwork would not
appear to have any significant repercussions. However, if comments to the work plan
addendum are identified, modifications to the fieldwork may be necessary, which may require
additional mobilizations and /or additional sample analyses, etc. Please note that the UST
Cleanup Fund typically reimburses costs for a scope of work that has been approved by a
regulatory agency. Since a review of the work plan addendum cannot be completed in the time
frame allotted and if the scope of work is implemented prior to regulatory approval, the UST
Cleanup Fund may not fully reimburse all costs associated with the proposed scope of work.
Please contact the UST Cleanup Fund to address cost reimbursement concerns.

Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Alameda County Environmental Health
(510) 639-1287 (direct)

(510) 337-9335 (fax)
barbara.jakub@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/resources.htm




